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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION NUMBER: 	1515
DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 21 MAY 2021
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NUMBER:  14 - 2021
1515.	Ms L L van der Merwe (IFP) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
Whether there has been any feedback yet from the Treasury with regard to her department’s request to have the R350 grant extended; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what are the relevant details?					NW1723E

REPLY:

The request for the extension of the R350 grant has been processed through the relevant structures within government and as soon as guidance has been provided, the Department will be in a position to respond to the public accordingly.
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